
   

July 31, 2020 

 

Dear Splendido Residents,  

 

Splendido has no known new cases of COVID-19 among Splendido residents or 

employees. We have had no new cases in the past 30 days. We continue to test employees and 

residents in Sonora. Thank you for doing your part to keep our community safe.  

 

NEW PROTOCOLS FOR GET FIT  

All residents should have received updated protocols for using the fitness center.  

 

AL FRESCO DINING 

We will offer outdoor dining starting on Tuesday, August 4. This was postponed from our 

original plan, and we will be honoring reservations already made for the original date.  

 

STAFF PROMOTIONS & NEW HIRES 

Please join me in congratulating the following team members: 

• Welcome Patrick Kim, our new Housekeeping Manager. 

• Congratulations on Tony Brandon on his promotion to Building Services Manager. 

• I’m happy to announce Galina Woods has been promoted to Wellness Resource Nurse.  

 

INFECTION PREVENTION REMINDERS 

Mather is continuing to use its monitoring tool to review internal and external factors such as 

resident and employee compliance with protocols like wearing masks, handwashing, and 

physical distancing; resident and employee COVID-19 symptoms or positive cases; infection 

rates for the State of Arizona; and infection rates at other senior living communities in 

surrounding areas. With cases of COVID-19 on the rise, we must remain as vigilant as ever 

with infection control protocols to minimize the spread of the virus. These critical efforts 

include 

• Wearing a mask or cloth face covering when outside your home, and note that it must 

cover your nose and mouth.  

• Washing your hands for 20 seconds or more every time you leave and re-enter your 

apartment home from the outside.  

• Maintaining physical distancing (keep at least 6 feet away from other people). 

 

Thank you for doing your part to support the health and well-being of residents and staff.  

 

Questions? Please call (520) 878.2601 or email bewell@splendidotucson.com.  

 

Take care and stay well.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

James C. Edwartoski 

Executive Director 

mailto:bewell@splendidotucson.com


   

 

PS: Please note that this letter is being shared with all residents’ current emergency contacts. 
 

 

COVID-19 SYMPTOMS 

If you are experiencing any of the following symptoms, you should contact your physician for  

guidance, stay in your home, and notify the Concierge at (520) 878.2600. Symptoms include a 

loss of taste or smell, cough, fever, sore throat, shortness of breath, and gastrointestinal issues 

such as diarrhea, nausea, or vomiting. Newer symptoms include headache, chills, and muscle 

pain. Please note that pink eye, eye pain, or vertigo, as well as discoloration of the toes may 

also be COVID-19 symptoms.  
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